
AUGUST EVENTS 
NOTE-Please keep the dates and times below in 
mind when scheduling your tee times. 

3- Miracle League Golf—1 pm—early tee 
times available 

4- Miracle League Gala—6:30 pm (Candlelite 
Pavilion) 

6- FREE Shag Lessons—7 PM Adult Basic,  
8 PM Open Dance (Candlelite Pavilion) 

7- Summerville Exchange Club—7 pm Social, 
7:30 pm Dinner 

8- Summerville Salt Water Anglers Fish Club 
Monthly Meeting—6 pm  

10- 65 Roses Golf Tournament– 12 pm 
Registration; 1 pm Shot Gun Start—$75 
per golfer 

11- Shag Party with DJ Jim Bowers—7 pm, $15 
Hawaiian Chicken Dinner (Candlelite 
Pavilion) 

11- Collins Pool Party—6 pm 
13- FREE Shag Lessons—7 PM Adult Basic,  

8 PM Open Dance (Candlelite Pavilion) 
17- Member-Guest Pairings Party—6-10 pm 
18- Member-Guest match around; course 

open at 3 pm 
19- Member-Guest—course open at 1 pm 
20- Santee Seniors—8 am; course open 1 pm 
20- FREE Shag Lessons—7 PM Adult Basic,  

8 PM Open Dance (Candlelite Pavilion) 
21- SOB @ TBD 
22-- Team Trivia with Bad Joke Tom - Fried 

Chicken Dinner—$10.95, 6 -8 pm 
25- Golf tournament benefitting Coastal 

Center—9 am shot gun start 
25- Gooch pool party—6 pm 
26- Director of Staff Golf Tournament—8 am; 

course open at 1 pm 
27- FREE Shag Lessons—7 PM Adult Basic,  

8 PM Open Dance (Candlelite Pavilion) 
29- The Adams Ezra Group will be playing—7 

pm—$10 (Cancllelite Pavilion) 
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Don’t forget to 

Like us on Facebook! 

Aug 18/19 
Member / Guest (Pairings party Aug 
17) 

Oct 28 Cuthbert Classic 

Dec TBA S’ville Cup vs PFCC 

Dec 16 Hartmann Golf 

SCC 2018 Golf Tournaments 

2018 Outside Golf Tournaments 

Oct 

7-VIP Golf—8 AM 

26-Habitat Golf—1 PM 

27-Animal Rescue Golf 

Nov 10-Shrine Golf Tourney 

I just learned of the passing of another dear friend, Mrs. Linda Wright. Linda and her 
husband, Andy, were long time members before moving back to their home in Texas in 
2005. 
 Linda was a past president of the Board of Directors of the "Country Clubs of 
Summerville." She was a beautiful, fun and bright woman not to mention a competitive 
golfer. Our thoughts and prayers are with Andy and their family.  
 Despite the rain we are staying busy at the club. Many thanks to Bo and his staff 
for keeping the course and swimming pool in the best shape possible with what we 
have to work with. It's tough to maintain the conditions we strive for with nearly 13" of 
rain in 14 days. Thank you all for following the cart path rules and your flexibility with 
tee times. 
 We are planning a "Back to School" member appreciation pool party for all 
members on August 9th, 6 - 9 pm. We will host a picnic style hot dog cookout at the 
pool and have a cash bar available. There is no charge for this event. We hope to see 
you and your family at the pool. We will continue to have pool attendants at the pool 
until public school begins on August 20th. The pool will be open seven days a week but 
guards only on the weekends and on the last official day, Labor Day, Sept. 3rd. We 
were excited and caught by surprise to see the pool membership grow as much as it 
did this summer. We will be tucking away funds and looking for summer clearance 
sales to replace the pool chairs for next season. We thank you all for your patience and 
support of the pool and promise to have new chairs in place before the pool opens in 
2019.   
 Just a quick reminder about the statements you receive-daily sales invoices print 
full detail now and the software will not allow me to summarize each charge. If you 
follow each daily sale amount in the debit column you will notice payment method 
(credit) at the end of the total invoice if you paid by cash, check or credit card. If you 
do not see a payment method for the day's invoice then those sale items become a 
charge to your member account. Also, loyalty points are not added when you make a 
payment on your account, only when you actually purchase (or charge) a cart, 
merchandise and when you are billed membership dues (all pre-tax). Another note for 
snackbar charges-tabs accumulated at events charged at the Pavilion are usually 
posted a week or two after the event. We try to note "pavilion tab" when this occurs. 
Also, on July 1 & 2, the snackbar computer was down so we had to enter the 
information later in the week-dates may be off for those charges as well. Gotta love 
computers-actually I do :) 
 We love our new carts and hope you do too.  The new cart keys have been 
dwindling so just a friendly reminder to leave the key in the cart when you are finished 
playing. If a key accidentally made it home with you we would love to add it back to 
our inventory. 
 Brianna leaves for Togo, Africa, on August 10 for the 10 day medical mission with 
Seacoast. Many thanks for all the well wishes and support she has received from you-
we appreciate it so much! 
 We have a lot of fun events planned in August and a few golf fundraisers coming 
up. Hopefully you can join us at the club! Enjoy the summer,           --Suzanne 

Tee times will be available each tournament date unless otherwise noted. 
Call pro shop up to one week in advance to schedule. 

DATE TIME COURSE 

6-Aug 8:30 AM Wescott 

17-Sep 9 AM Legend Oaks 

1-Oct 9 AM Shadowmoss 

5-Nov 9 AM Dunes West 

3-Dec 10 AM RiverTowne 

2018 Interclub Schedule 
New for 2018—$35 per match 

New shirts available in the pro shop! 

$50 Winner—Timothy Olbrecht 
To qualify for this monthly drawing, pay your 

account in full by the 10th of each month. 

SAVE THE DATE--Aug 17,18,19-
Member-Guest-$250 per team, 
limited to first 48 teams. Details in 
the Pro Shop. 

Aug 25—7th Annual Coastal Center 
Cup Golf Tourney—9 AM shot gun 
start. $74 per golfer.  

John Cato shot a 77, one under his age, on 
June 24th! 

Christian Woods eagled #10 on 7/2/18 
during his match-play round. 

Firecracker Blitz results played July 4 
1st place, Bob Hampe, Jed and Jeff 
Hemenway, and Andy White 
2nd Bill Bumeder, Jim Linder, Allan Sharkey, 
and Mike Taliaferro 
3rd  Joe Waring, John Lamar, Austin 
Dutrieaux, and Brian Hilton 
The Roy Meyers Junior Open was played 
July 27 (rescheduled from the 20th).  Ages 
13-18 were only able to complete 16 holes 
due to inclement weather.  A special thank 
you to Mark Meyers for his generous 
contribution of prizes in memory of his 
father.  Results next column: 

10 + under - 4 holes special tees - 1st Boze 
Blanton 26, 2nd Banks Blanton 28 
11-12 - 9 holes red tees - 1st  Jamen 
Sanders 44 (only 10 yrs old), 2nd Jacob 
Traylor 46, 3rd Cash Blanton 49 
13-18 - (16 holes) -white tees-Overall 
Champion- AJ Martino 68 (2017 
Champion), runner-up Blake Lee 71, Tie 
3rd place-Payne Rutherford & Joseph 
Evans 72 
LADIES division-Tie for 1st place-Aubrey 
Merryman and Taylor Perry 97, 3rd 
McKenzie Driggers 104, 4th Spencer 
Condon 105 
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Bray’s Bogeys CLUB 
REGRIPPING 

LOFT & LIE AVAILABLE 

Ask about golf lessons! 
Mizuno Performance 

Fitting System 
Call Bray at 452-4988 

for appointment. 

YOUR SKIN CARE 
Learn more about Beautycounter 

skincare products available.  
Contact Megan Blanton: 

blanton.megan@gmail.com  

One loyalty point is earned for each dollar spent (pre-
tax) on golf carts, user fees, pro shop merchandise 
and membership dues. Food and beverage sales are 
not included at this time. UNUSED points expire 
annually at midnight on December 31. 

Merchandise: 
Clothing-400 points=40% total discount 
Golf balls + gloves-400 points=20% total discount 
In stock golf clubs, shoes + special orders must see 
Bray for pricing 
400 points = pay cost + 10% 
A manual point adjustment will be made for 
merchandise discounts. 

LOYALTY NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 
 
LOYALTY POINTS (REWARDS) may be redeemed as 
follows: 
18 hole cart -350 pts-pay $2 user fee ($14 discount) 
9 hole cart–200 pts-pay $2 user fee ($10 discount) 
Guest fee – 350 pts -pay $4 user fee and guest cart 
fee (see chart below) 

Loyalty points reset on Jan 1 each year. 
UNUSED points expire annually midnight on Dec. 31. 

Director of Golf & Operations 
Bufort Blanton / 873-2210 x225 

PGA Golf Professional 
Bray Blanton / 873-2210 x1 
GCSAA Superintendent 
Bo Blanton / 873-2210 x1 

Food & Beverage Manager 
Ben Blanton / 873-2210 x223 
Catering & Event Rentals 
Lee Ray / 873-2210x226 
Membership Services 

Suzanne Blanton/873-2210 x221 
Newsletter—Terri & Bill Hallman / 871-0565 

MEMBER LOYALTY POINT DISCOUNTS FOR YOUR GUEST  Updated 3/1/2018 

Weekday riding rate  $27.00 = $18.00 discounted rate  ($9 off price) 
Weekday riding rate  $32.00 = $22.00 discounted rate  ($10 off price) 
Weekend riding rate  $36.00 = $20.00 discounted rate  ($16 off price) 
Weekday walking rate  $20.00 = $4.00 discounted rate ($16 off price) 
Weekend walking rate  $25.00 = $4.00 discounted rate ($21 off price) 
9 holes / twilight walking rate 
Weekday   $13.00 = $4.00 discounted rate ($9 off price) 
Weekend   $14.00 = $4.00 discounted rate ($10 off price) 
NO POINTS DISCOUNTS FOR THE FOLLOWING RIDING GUEST RATES 
- 9 holes or twilight rates with cart 
- Junior or college rates with cart 
- Coupon cart rates 

REMINDER— full member referral credit has been increased to $100 per each new full member you endorse. 
($25 credit for a seasonal new member, $50 for a new social member and $100 for a full new member). 

Please make sure you sign the referral on the application! 

MEMBER CART RATE SPECIALS 

DAILY—Twilight member cart rate begins 

at 3/4 DST—$12 for up to 18 holes. No 

rainchecks issued after 3 PM unless 

inclement weather forces course closure. 

TUESDAY and WEDNESDAY—$12 for 18 

holes anytime 

BAKER LANDSCAPING—SCOTT BAKER 

Maintenance, Treework, Mulch, Pinestraw 
Irrigation Repair, Sod, Patios and Pavers 

Commercial Spray License • Licensed and Insured 
843-532-5883 • scottbaker475@gmail.com 

Please slow down when driving carts 
around the clubhouse and pavilion, to the 
first and tenth tees, and especially in the 

parking lot. Also, please pay attention and 
adhere to the holes designated "Cart path 
only" either by signage or orange cones by 

the tee box path.  

Results - the 2018 Open Member-Member 
which was held July 14-15: 
The format was an 18 hole Best Ball Shamble both days 
with each player receiving half of their handicap. We had 
a competitive field of over 20 teams which made a great 
tourney. 
 Congratulations to D McCollum and Taylor Summers 
(D on the left) for winning the overall Championship with 

July was a busy month at the club even 
though the rain made it difficult. Starting off I 
want to thank everyone for sticking with us 
in the July firecracker blitz.  
 We had 32 players play in the rainy 
conditions and I think everyone enjoyed the 
fireball format. Next up congratulations to D 
McCollum and Taylor Summers for winning 
the Member-Member. A first round 56 in the 
shamble format gave them a nice lead 
before finishing the job with a 60 in round 2.  
 Our next major event is the Member-
Guest to be played on August 18/19. This will 
be the fun match around format with the 
pairings party taking place on Friday night, 
August 17, at 6 pm.  
Menus for each day are posted around the 
club and look to make the already fun format 
a great overall event. Congratulations to AJ 
Martino for successfully defending his title in 
the 19th annual Roy Meyers Junior Open. 
Also congratulations to Aubrey Merryman 

Our annual Father-Son/Daughter Golf 
Tournament was held June 30-July 1, 2018. 
A competitive field of over 40 teams played 
in the 2 day Captain's Choice. The overall 
Father-Son champions (low gross winners) 
were Tod and Brady Cox - their fourth title 
since 2012. The low net winners were Bob 
and Aubrey Merryman. 
Picture attached. 
Overall low net results: 
Flight 1 1st place   
Bob and Aubrey Merryman 
2nd Steve and Tyler LaPrad 
3rd Jeff and Josh Traylor 
Flight 2  1st  
Jack and Richard Gnegy   
2nd Mike/Mason Mitchell 
3rd Tod and Brady Cox 
Flight 3  1st   
Brooks and Brooke Moore 

and Taylor Perry for winning the girls 
division in a tie - weather did not allow a 
playoff. Our junior interclub team finished 
the season strong with a first and a second 
place finish in the last three events and 
looks to continue to build into next 
summer. Ethan Eargle and Davis Hewett 
were co-MVPs and Kamp Gary won most 
improved finishing the summer with a 41 
in the last event. I look forward to our 
upcoming events and hope everyone had 
a great summer.              
   ~~Bray 

a two day total of 116. Runner up was 
Gerry Purvis and Stephen Chellis with a 121. 
Flight 2 Winners—Jeff Winningham and 

Cory Deering 122 
Runner-up— 

Chris Clayton and Charlie Tapp 126 
Flight 3 Winners— 

Patrick Pye and Ce Buddin 130 
Runner-up— 

Christine and Paul Sideikas 133 
Flight 4 Winners— 
 Stan Byram and Austin Dutrieaux 134 
Runner-up— 
 Bob Sideikas and Joey Evans 135 
Thanks to all of the players for a great 
competition and to Country Club Catering 
for the delicious meals served after play 
each day. 

2nd Mike and Kirk & Brian Rogers 
3rd  Allen Traylor and Jake Traylor 
Flight 4  1st Kris and Coleman Niemi 
2nd Tom Garland and Dustin Yeager 
3rd Bob and Christine Sideikas 
Flight 5  1st Terence and Grace Jenkins 
2nd  Britt and Cash Blanton 
3rd  Jed and Jay Hemenway 

mailto:blanton.megan@gmail.com

